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No. 79 January 18, 2012

Dear Mrs. Chairman,

It is my pleasure to inform you that a delegation of the Romanian Chamber of
Deputies’ Committee for Budget is planning to pay a visit to Denmark during the
month of September 2012. The delegation will be led by Mrs. Eugenia Barna
(Progressist Parliamentary Group), Chairman of the Committee, and will include other
Romanian MPs.

The aim of the visit is to furthermore develop the good inter-parliamentary relations
beiween Romania and Denmark, as well as to have an exchange of views on issues -
of mutual interest.

Within this context, if your agenda allows it, | am requesting you to kindly agree to
meet the Romanian Parliamentary Delegation. It is to be known that, for the same
visit, we approached also the Finance Committee.

The overall financial expenses of the visit will be covered by the Romanian side.

While thanking you in advance for the attention granted to the matter, | am taking this
opportunity to extend to you, dear Mrs. Chairman, the expression of my highest
consideration. '

Mrs. Gitte Lillelund Bech
Chairman of the Fiscal Affairs Committee
The Folketing




